Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group

October 14, 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

We, the Southeastern San Diego Planning Group, support returning the Shelley Curtis White baseball field to its original exclusive baseball field status. This is not just to honor Mr. White's contribution, but also to preserve the rich history and tradition of the field, and ensure the health and safety of the Southeastern Little League organization's young players.

Please contact Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group Chair Amie Gutierrez at southeasternsdpg@gmail.com with any questions regarding this letter of support.

Thank you,

Amie Gutierrez

Chair, Southeastern San Diego Community Planning Group

https://southeasternsdcommunityplanning.com/